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Fires force election officials to move two polling places  

 
The recent wildfires have forced the San Bernardino County Registrar of Voters to move 

the location of two polling places for tomorrow’s elections. 
 
Voters who had been scheduled to vote at Henck Intermediate School in Lake 

Arrowhead and Grandview Elementary School in Twin Peaks will be directed to the polling 
place at the Mountain Community Senior Center at 675 Grandview Road in Twin Peaks. 

 
Signs will be posted at both Henck and Grandview advising voters of the change in 

polling places. The Registrar of Voters apologizes for any inconvenience, however there was 
no option as officials are still assessing any damage that may have occurred at those locations 
during the fires. 

 
For additional assistance or for more information on voting and elections, please call 

toll-free 1-800-881-VOTE (800-881-8683) or visit www.sbcounty.gov. 
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